
From: Hauswald, Daren B (DFW)
To: Bryan Mattson
Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW); Scott Olmsted
Subject: SEPA DNS (23-004) for the Shillapoo Wildlife Area Maintenance Project
Date: Thursday, February 16, 2023 8:04:34 AM

Hello,

Thank you for your comments on the SEPA DNS (23-004) for the Shillapoo Wildlife Area Maintenance
Project. WDFW’s response to Clark County’s comment is provided below:
WDFW will coordinate with Clark County staff and seek permit authorizations for the following:
shoreline exemption, floodplain inquiry, and geological hazard as discussed during the preapplication
conference (PAC-2022-00236) and summarized in the conference report.
 
Thank you for your time and please let me know if you have any further questions or would like
further clarification.

Daren Hauswald
WDFW Wildlife Area Manager

5525 South 11th Street
Vancouver, WA 98642
360.696.6211
daren.hauswald@dfw.wa.gov
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